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In the Matter of Saline County, 
Public Safety Answering Point, 
Wilber, and Crete Police 
Department, Crete, seeking 
funding approval for recurring 
and non-recurring costs 
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ORDER DENYING FUNDING REQUEST
 
 
 
Entered:  August 5, 2008 

 
 
 
BY THE COMMISSION: 

 
On or about April 15, 2008, Saline County Public Safety 

Answering Point, and Crete Police Department (Saline County) filed 
a funding request seeking $5,025.00 for a mapping software 
conversion.      

 
The Enhanced Wireless 911 Advisory Board (Advisory Board) 

considered this and similar funding requests at three Advisory 
Board meetings.  It was represented at these meetings that the 
conversion would be done due to changes in the software platform.  
However, it was further advised that the conversion would not be 
immediately necessary.   

 
Further discussion regarding the request was held at the 

Advisory Board’s April 21, 2008 meeting and the Advisory Board 
recommended that Saline County’s request be denied. The Commission 
has not paid for similar conversions for other PSAPs.    

 
A hearing was held on the request on July 29, 2008.  No one 

appeared on behalf of Saline County regarding the funding request.  
The Commission finds that the funding request should be denied. 

 
 

O R D E R 
 

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED by the Nebraska Public Service Com-
mission that the funding request for map software conversion 
submitted by Saline County, is denied.  
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MADE AND ENTERED at Lincoln, Nebraska this 5th day of August, 

2008. 
       
      NEBRASKA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
COMMISSIONERS CONCURRING: 
 
  
      Chairman 
 
 

ATTEST:  
 
 

Executive Director 
 


